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Vienna Celebrates Spring with the Walk on the Hill 

Some of the town’s most beautiful, historic properties will be featured during this year’s 
Walk on the Hill, Sunday, April 28 from 2-5 p.m. in the Windover Heights neighborhood.  
Since 1974, residents and visitors have made the lovely pilgrimage to this historic 
neighborhood to participate in self-guided tours through dozens of participating yards 
and gardens offering inspiring views of glorious spring flowers, budding trees, live 
music, exhibits and refreshments.   

Some of this year’s special exhibits include a flower show presented by District III of the 
National Capital Area Garden Clubs at Green Hedges School, “If This House Could 
Talk…” signs describing historic and fun information about some of the homes in 
participating yards, and an historic exhibit and tours at Salsbury Spring Park.  

The event along Windover Avenue between Lewis Street and Lawyers Road is free and 
is presented as a partnership between the Town of Vienna, Historic Vienna, Inc., and 
the Windover Heights Historic District.  A detailed walking map of the event will be 
available at the event website the week before the event. For more information, visit 
www.viennava.gov/walkonthehill or call 703-255- 6360.  
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